
KAKENHI FY2021 
Orientation in English

Dear Non-Japanese Researchers planning to apply for KAKENHI FY2021 in English,

We are going to have “KAKENHI (Grants-in-Aid for Scientific Research)
FY2021 Orientation in English” as follows.

September 10, 2020

Thursday 16:00 - 17:00

Date & Time :

Mizue OHE
(URA. Center for Research Administration & Collaboration)

Speaker :

Contents :

Description of Research Categories,
System Improvements in the Call for Proposals for FY2021,
Restriction on Parallel Grant Application/Receipt,
Review Process, Notification of the Review Results, etc.

Name

Department & Title

Contact Information (Email / Phone Number)

Please complete the required items below and email to ura-office@tokushima-u.ac.jp
by noon, Monday, September 7, 2020

2

1

3

Venue : Webiner (MS Teams)

✉ E-mail：ura-office@tokusima-u.ac.jp
☎ Phone：088-656-9759 (ext.82-9759)Research Administration Department

Center for Research Administration & Collaboration     Tokushima University

Sponsored :  Center for Research Administration & Collaboration
Co-sponsored :  HIRAKU, AWA Support Center


